
Mossley School Parent Teachers Association 
                                                                       Registered Charity Number 1042267 

 
 

Family BBQ  

Friday July 18th 2014 

6.00pm – 9.00pm 
 

 

The annual family barbeque will be held at Mossley school on Friday 18th July 2014 from 

6.00 pm – 9.00 pm. 

 

There will be BBQ food available for purchase (including vegetarian option), bar including 

drinks for adults and children, sweet stall and an ice cream van. There will also be 

fairground rides to keep the children occupied.  

 

Entrance will be £3.00 per family ticket based on two adults and siblings.  An adult must 

accompany all children.  Check with family, friends and request your tickets as soon as 

possible.    

 

We hope you will be able to join us at this fun family event.  If you would like to attend 

please complete the slip attached and return to School by Wednesday 16th July in an 

enveloped marked “BBQ” with your child’s name and class marked on the front, please 

make sure the envelope is securely sealed. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Caroline Ling - Secretary (07962 218513) 

 

 

I/we would like to attend the “Family Barbeque” on Friday 18th July 2014 at 6.00 pm.  

(Please enclose cash or a cheque for £3.00 for each family ticket required, made payable to 

Mossley School PTA). 

 

 

Child’s Name  …………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s Class  …………………………………………………………………… 

 

No. of tickets required …………………………………… (1 ticket = 2 adults and siblings) 

 

No of adults---------------       No of children----------------- 

 


